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I am writing today in STRONG opposition to this bill. Maybe it is well intended, 

however, it can have severe consequences.  Metering our well water like it is 

domestically treated water, is just wrong. Water is an essential part of living; a 

necessity.  Many who live in rural areas cannot handle an added cost burden of water 

costs. This still further the burden of rural Oregon and even our farmers. This needs 

to be rethought and rewritten. I strongly urge each of you to vote NO.  


